
 

Classroom News   
  

Class Name:  Colchester        Term: Autumn 2       Whole School Topic: What’s on my plate? 
What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

What a busy half term we have had in 

Colchester: 

In English we have been thinking about healthy 

eating: meal planning and writing shopping 

lists. Remembering to use capital letters, finger 

spaces and full stops. We have used some 

great adjectives to describe the food:  

scrumptious and mouth-watering are two of 

my favourites. 

In mathematics we have been learning about 

measurement and number. Using our 

estimating skills to predict how heavy things 

are. Balancing objects using different 

resources. Another measuring area we have 

learnt about is capacity and learning if a 

container is full, empty, half full or nearly full. As 

well as continuing with our number work of 

adding, subtraction, multiplication and division. 

In History we looked at how the Stone age 

people lived, the types of materials they used 

to build their house with. Then designed our 

own home using wood, stone and animal fur. It 

was a hard life and none of us would have 

liked to have lived then 

Life skills we have been talking about how our 

bodies are changing as we grow up. Thinking 

about the different emotions we are feeling. 

Also we have learnt how to keep ourselves safe 

on the internet. That we need to tell our 

parents or a trusted adult if we feel worried 

about things we see or hear. 

 

  

 

 

 

Special Moments: Dates & Points to remember :  
 

Our biggest special moment has been when 

we all performed on the stage at the Corn 

Exchange. 

We will always remember that experience, 

everyone was just amazing. 

 

Zack, Layna and Emily singing at the carol 

concert at St.Nicholas church, wow that was a 

special moment! 

 

When we won the Unusual Herb Container 

competition!! 

 

Monday 7th January – staff training – NO SCHOOL 

Tuesday 8th January – first day back. 

Wednesday 30th January – SAP parent’s evening 

Friday 1st February – NSPCC Number Day 

 

 

On behalf of Colchester class we would like to wish you all a 

merry Christmas and a very happy New Year. 


